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Kermit Geary
R.D. 2, Box 298,
Walnutport, Pa.

Hillsboro, Ohio

November 3,1956

Dear Sir,
We regret that we hPye not been able to answer your letter sooner,

but in regard to your letter your report hPs been confirmed by our log at
2:07 A.M. E.S.T. on Saturdpy October 13,1956.We would like to thank you
for t'king time to write in Pnd letting us know about your hearing our
test.

Sincerely Yours,
Radio Stat ion WSRW
Dave Winslow
Manager


